All Saints Church Ashdon
Coronavirus
"In light of the Government guidance around non-essential contact, the Archbishops of Canterbury and York have issued advice that public worship is suspended until further notice.

The Archbishops of Canterbury and York are calling for Church of England churches to put public worship on hold and become a “different sort of church” in the coming months to face the challenge of coronavirus [source: https://www.churchofengland.org/more/media-centre/news/archbishops-call-church-england-become-radically-different-public-worship] ."   All Saints will remain open in the day time as a place of prayer.   
Sunday 22nd March - National Day of Prayer Organised by The Churches Together in England. All are encouraged to pray wherever you are. You are invited to light a candle at 7pm and display it in the windows of your homes as a visible symbol of the light of life, Jesus Christ, our source and hope in prayer  
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